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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 3:02 PM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: I'm done with winter-run


Hi Brian,


Here's how far I got. I was hoping to make it further along, but hopefully this is a step in the right direction. I


may be able to assist more on Wednesday or Thursday if needed. Feel free to check in with me on Wednesday.


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist

Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

kristin.begun@noaa.gov


On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 10:27 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sounds good, thanks!


On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 12:02 PM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:


Okay. I had to renew my CAC this morning but let me tighten up the draft spring-run section and I'll send it to


you soon.


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist

Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

kristin.begun@noaa.gov


On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 9:16 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Kristin,

Feel free to send spring-run back to me now or whenever you're comfortable with it.

Don't worry about carrying it too far - I'm so glad you were willing to step in. Thanks!


Brian


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628
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Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



